
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 

John Plescow 
Tuesday, May 23, 2023 4:24 PM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
5/23/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 03350-2023 

To: 
Subject: 

Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
FW: PROTEST 

Please, add to docket 20230001. 

-----Original Message-----
From: g chung <chunggm2003@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Monday, May 22, 2023 4:54 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: PROTEST 

I am writing to protest the bias of the Florida Public Service Commission against consumers. 

The FPSC bias toward FPL allowed FPL to start charging a base rate instead of actual amount with NO NOTICE. The 
actual amount was one half the base rate that FPL switched to. From this windfall allowed by the biased FPSC, now FPL 
is offering a refund. Because of the biased FPSC it is allowing FPL to collect money from poor people and refunding it to 
everybody. 

The BIASED FSPC is urged to tell FPL to charge actual amount instead of the significantly higher base rate FPL charges. 

Sent from my iPhone 
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